From: Cel Noll

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD; cnoll2757 @yahoo.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed changes to NM State Parks Division Rules
Date: Friday, March 8, 2024 3:14:34 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

To The NM State Parks Division:

| am aware that the Division is in the process of revising its rules regarding state parks. |
would like to provide input regarding these changes. Key recommendations include
eliminating day-use fees for New Mexico residents and annual passes for all residents.

| feel that eliminating annual passes for New Mexico residents is unfair to people whose tax
dollars help support these parks. An alternative solution would be to offer the annual pass
to New Mexico residents only, and to limit the use of the pass to 7 days in any 30 day
period.

Respectfully,

Cecilia Noll - Current Annual Pass Holder
Elizabeth Seaborn

6 Jornada Loop

Santa Fe, NM 87508
cnoll2757@yahoo.com

919-622-4347
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